The City of Keller Memorial Bench Program



The City of Keller Memorial Bench Program is sponsored by the City's Parks and Recreation Department. By donating a bench to this special program, you can contribute to our trail system and parks while at the same time celebrating life.

Why donate a bench?

Benches are a great way to remember and honor a loved one. Donors may request a specific location for their bench, however, staff will determine the exact location based upon existing bench placements and needs.

Tell me more!

There is one bench style option for this program that matches the style used throughout the Parks and Trail System. Donations will cover the bench expense, materials, and labor. Please contact our office for pricing information. You may also purchase an engraved plaque, which can be installed on the donated bench, at your own expense. The City will not replace lost, stolen, or damaged plaques. Verbiage for your plaque must be approved by the Parks Department. Please note dedication plaques are symbolic and do not entitle the donor to ownership of the bench.

Bench installations will be made depending on staff availability and weather, therefore we cannot guarantee a specific installation date. Complete funding for the donation must be processed before any donation materials are ordered and/or installed.

Our promise:

The Parks & Recreation Department will provide maintenance in accordance with the highest standards. Staff will make every effort to maintain and repair a damaged bench through its life cycle. If the bench is not repairable, the department will contact the donor providing right of first refusal with the opportunity to renew the donated item. If the original donor opts not to repair/replace the bench, the Parks department may remove it, making the location available for new donations.







For more information regarding this special program, please contact the Keller Parks and Recreation office at 817-743-4050.

